
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.**  

 
 

                           
 

           23rd September 2014 
 
Dear Parents 

To support this terms topic ‘Down on the Farm’, we have organised a visit for Class Two to the Cotswold 

Farm Park, on Tuesday 7th October 2014. The visit will include various workshops and demonstrations 

related to different aspects of farm life. 

This will be a whole day trip. We will leave school at 9.30am and return to school in time for the end of the 

school day. All children will need to bring a packed lunch for this day. A small bag or rucksack to put their 

lunch and water bottle in is also a good idea.  We would like the children to be dressed in the school shirts 

and sweatshirts / cardigans; a comfortable pair of trousers (not jeans) and comfortable sturdy footwear 

(trainers would be ideal). As most of the activities will be taking place outdoors, it will also be essential to 

provide a warm, waterproof coat.  

In order for the trip to take place we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per child. This 
represents half of the cost for the full day; the other half is to be paid from PTA funds. There is no obligation 
for you to pay, but if we do not receive contributions from the majority of the class, we will have to cancel. 
Please speak to me or Mrs Hendry, in confidence, if paying will cause a problem for you. The cost of the trip 
is in line with our charging policy. 
                               
To support us with the organisation and planning for this trip, we would be grateful if you would complete and 
sign the attached slip and return it to school with the correct monies, by Wednesday 1st October. 
 

Thank you for your support for this visit which I am sure will provide a wealth of experience and learning 

opportunities for your children. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs. J. Hood. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
I / we give permission for__________________ to take part in the Cotswold Farm Park visit and I/we enclose 

a voluntary contribution of £7.50 
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Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 


